May 7y 1964

Dra Earﬂdins I;liaum R
Chemicel Engineering Dept.
Yale University 5
New Haven, Conne

Degr Drs Blisst
There are several points I would like to meke about your

letter of May 5 as well as your rejection of my manuscript
on transition bollings

1e

2e

I feel it was quite unfair of Rohsenow to send you

a copy of his letter of April 27th without so indie
e,ati_ng on the ecopy I receiveds His charge about ny
gseleeting the data from a narrow range was without
foundation and I was sure he was as well aware of
that as I wass Therefore, in my reply, I did not
even bother to dlscuss that rough g:'apﬁ other than
to say that in the final version I had indeed covered
the full range reported in Berenson's articles

Since there was no distribution indiecated on his
letter, I did not feel moved to discuss the matter
in detail with hime Moreover, since I had two
months previously offerred to snalyze whatever data
he should select, I would think he would be wise
enough not to e such a % I wish to hear

no more about the possibility t 1 judieiously
selected the datas You heve g@graphs and Berensonfs
data is c¢learly presented in the Int Jour leat etee

I suggest that you have someone check gapha ageinst
Berenson's reported data and let the matfer end there
one way or the others

I admit that my presentation on the first version
of my manusceript on nucleate boiling was distasteful,
However, it is my feeling that I made that mistalte
only once and the manuscript on transition boiling

was not at all in bad tacstes






